

The Board of Selectmen will tentatively meet on

Tuesday, November 10th 2020, 6:00 pm* to sign the 2nd Half Property Tax Warrant

*The ability to set the tax rate at this date and time is dependent on several external factors beyond our control (delivery of data from the NH Department of Revenue, completion of a new software interchange, etc.). If the data and opportunity to set the tax rate do not solidify, a new meeting date will scheduled and noticed.

All meeting are open to the public.

Please be advised that face masks and social distancing are required while visiting Citizens' Hall (face masks are available if needed).